Dear Partners,

As a supporter of the Andalucia Project you have made a difference in taking
the Good News of Jesus to the crossroads of Europe and Africa. It would take lots
of cups of coffee together to explain all the ways that your financial support has

made a difference in our ministry. We are so grateful for your steadfast support!

As you may be aware, we have had lots of changes to this ministry since we
first had to shut down operations of the Los Barrios Ministry Center by order of the
Spanish State of Alarm in March of 2020. Many of these changes have been out of
our control do to the ongoing world-wide pandemic. Since the closing of our
building, we had to hold meetings via Zoom/Skype and in our home in Los Barrios,
before completing our 4-year term of overseas service and returning to the U.S. for
furlough in December 2020. However, this season of change has opened the door
for new opportunities. Please pray for our family as we walked through the door of

a new opportunity to serve the Lord as a family.



Your support of the Andalucia Project has meant so much to us over these

past 16 years serving in Spain, and now that we see the Lord directing our path to

this new ministry we appreciate your friendship and partnership more than ever.




Pictured Top: The small evangelical community we worked with at the Agua Viva Ministry
Center. Our dear friends pictured are attending Fuente de Paz Church, who served as
our mother church for Agua Viva Los Barrios.

Bottom left: Abby receiving Kindergarten graduation congratulations from Pastor David

Jeremiah. Bottom right: Our girls celebrating our first Fourth of July in the USA in a long

time.

In July, JD was able to return to Spain to visit our contacts and dear brethren in
Los Barrios, Puebla del Rio, La Linea and Algeciras. It was very special to sit down
with people who have meant so much to us in our time in Spain. There is so much
that could be said about 16 years in a foreign country. There were tearful
goodbyes, there were thoughtful gifts given to JD to bring home to Sara and the
girls, there were special meals prepared. Please pray for our friends back in Spain,
believers and non-believers, to be encouraged, to be led to other Christians



leaders and for those dear friends who are lost: Spanish, Moroccan or

Gibraltarian, to find salvation in Christ Jesus.




JD reunited with the Fuente de Paz praise team in Campo de Gibraltar, Spain on July
11th.

Apart from being able to visit, preach and lead worship in Spain, our family was
able to participate in 2 week-long Vacation Bible Schools this summer, at Trinity in
Redlands and Shadow Mountain in El Cajon. It was wonderful to be back doing

kids camps after the quarantine last summer.



Please Pray.

Bennett Family requests:

« Please pray for Abby as she is treated for EOE. This is in order to receive
health clearance before going back overseas.

« Please pray for us as a family as we navigate through a time of transition.

« Please pray for Sara’s father, as he continues to have overall health

concerns.



Putting on the full armor of God to face this time of vulnerability and transition.




Please pray for little Abby as she undergoes her second EGD this Wednesday as

her doctors work to treat her Eosinophilic Esophagitis (EOE).

All our love,
JD for Sara, Sarah Ruth & Abigail Bennett
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